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P R E L O V E D  U N I F O R M  S A L E

W E L C O M E !
Welcome to the first issue of the King Ina Church of
England Academy PTFA newsletter! With these
updates, we'll aim to update you regularly with
details on what we're doing, what we've achieved
and any other relevant news.

The PTFA is made up of parents of King Ina children
of varying years. As a PTFA, our main focus is to raise
money for the school and, most importantly, the
children. We hope to make it easier for our children
to have the best possible education. To do so, we are
committed to working with local businesses and
helping the local community.

We also share updates on Facebook so make sure to
join us! 

We look forward to continuing to help the children
and families of King Ina and we really do hope you'll
join us in supporting our wonderful community.

Our first AGM meeting of the year was held at
the school on Tuesday 1st February. During the 
 meeting the PTFA discussed events of last year.
What went well, what didn’t and plans for the
current school year.. All current appointments 
 were also voted, some of which have changed
since last year,the contacts are now: 

The new chair is Jo Andrews
The new secretary is Ruth Coles
The treasurer remains Becky Kwong

The appointees are keen to do all the can to
support the school and the children, and we
appreciate everything you all do to support the
PTFA as we work towards our money raising
goals — whether that's by volunteering your time
or skills, donating to PTFA fundraisers, helping us
link up with local businesses or something else
entirely. 

O U R  F I R S T  2 0 2 3  A G M

W e  h e l d  o u r  f i r s t  p r e l o v e d  u n i f o r m  s a l e
o n  T h u r s d a y  1 6 t h  M a r c h  a l o n g s i d e  t h e

b o o k  f a i r .  
T h a n k  y o u  t o  a l l  t h o s e  w h o  d o n a t e d  i n

a n d  a l s o  a l s o  p u r c h a s e d !  .
P l e a s e  c o n t i n u e  t o  d o n a t e  &  i f  y o u

w o u l d  l i k e  u n i f o r m  p l e a s e  g e t  i n  t o u c h  

 C O N T A C T  T H E  P T F A

kinginaptfa@yahoo.com

£ 6 5 . 8 6
R A I S E D

kinginaptfa

D A T E S  F O R  
Y O U R  D I A R Y
P L E A S E  K E E P  Y O U R
E Y E S  P E E L E D  F O R  T H E  
N E X T  P T F A  M E E T I N G

T H E S E  T Y P I C A L L Y  T A K E  
P L A C E  O N  M O N D A Y
E V E N I N G S  E I T H E R
A T  T H E  S C H O O L  O R
A T  T H E  P U B

S C H O O L  D I S C O  -
M A Y  -  D A T E  T B C

A L L  F U N D S  R A I S E D  B Y  T H E  P T F A  W I L L  G O  D I R E C T L Y  T O  T H E
 K I N G  I N A  A C A D E M Y  P T F A  R E G I S T E R E D  C H A R I T Y   ( 1 0 5 4 7 5 5 )



£ 5 9 9 . 5 1
R A I S E D

RECENT EVENTS & DATES 
W H A T S  B E E N  H A P P E N I N G  &  U P C O M I N G   

E A S T E R  T O M B O L A

E A S T E R  C R A F T S

We were recently asked if we could fund 
arts and crafts supplies to the school to 
enable the children to participate in 
some fun Easter Crafts before half term. 
It’s been great to see what their creativity 
and imaginations have made.
We hope you have enjoyed all their smiles 
this week! 

£ 3 8 . 0 0

X M A S  L O L L I E S

£ 4 2 0 . 0 0

E A S T E R  C R A F T S




We were really keen to give something back this
year and we managed to do that at the Easter
Tombola. 
For many years the Easter Tombola has been a hit
with the children, win or lose. We have loved the
madness and excitement. So we knew we had to do
another this year, however this time we wanted to
do things a little differently.  
For the first time ever the tombola was completely
FREE to all children. Normally £1 for 5 tickets. And
this year EVERY child was guaranteed to win atleast
ONE egg, so no disappointment. 

A small gift from us to the children

£ 2 , 1 7 6 . 0 9

D O N A T I O N S  T O
 K I N G  I N A  S O  F A R




After the huge success of our Easter Bingo event 
 last year we had the pleasure of holding the event
again on Saturday 18th March. It was again a great
success and it was great to see so many of you there
supporting us! Welldone to all that were involved
and also to those who baked all the delicious treats!
Again a huge thankyou for all for your support!

E A S T E R  B I N G O

E A S T E R  B I N G O

G I F T E D

E G G S  -  T O M B O L A  

U P D A T E S  F O R
D O N A T I O N S  T O

K I N G
I N A  L A S T  Y E A R

C O A C H E S  F O R  S C H O O L  T R I P S

V I S U A L I S E R S

L E A V E R S  B B Q

O W L E T S  C A R P E T

L E A V E R S  G I F T S  
 £ 1 , 6 0 5 . 9 0

R A I S E D

X M A S  
E V E N T S
2 0 2 2  



King Ina PTFA would not exist if we didn’t have such
a great community spirit, with the best interests of
the children and parents at heart. 
We are currently a small community of parents who
give as much or as little time as we can spare to
make these events happen.
if you can spare any time, to attend meetings, help
at events, help raise awareness, help raise
donations/money, know of any grants available? 
 Have or know a business who could contribute? 
Please get in touch.

easyfundraising turns your online shopping into free donations for our
charity. Help us raise even more money this year! Simply scan the QR 
 code or join at easyfundraising.org.uk, and start your online shopping
first at easyfundraising, then shop as normal. 
Retailers will then make a small donation to King Ina PTFA 

HOW CAN YOU HELP THE PTFA
R A I S I N G  M O N E Y  &  E V E N T S  F O R  A L L  T O  E N J O Y  

W A Y S  T O  R A I S E  M O N E Y  W I T H O U T  V O L U N T E E R I N G

£ 4 1 . 7 4  R A I S E D  

£ 6 1 6 . 8 0  R A I S E D   
Your School Lottery is such a simple platform. Sign up, choose how
many tickets you would like to buy for the lottery. Winners are
announced regularly! Win your money back and more. additional
prizes often added.
Simply scan the QR code or join at yourschoollottery.co.uk, and start
improving your luck. The school receives donations each time a draw
is made. The more that sign up. The more money we receive 

U N I F O R M
D O N A T I O N S  

G E N E R A L
D O N A T I O N  

£ 5 7 6 . 6 0  R A I S E D  
Sign up to a CoOp Membership card for £1 and select us as your
chosen charity to help us raise more money for our Nature/Eco Area
you can become a member in store or online. Adding us is easy just
select us from the list of local charities 
 

£ 2 5 . 5 0  R A I S E D  
When ordering your clothes labels
don’t forget to add code: 
into the checkout to help raise some
additional funds for us 

S C A N  T O  G E T  
I N V O L V E D

S C A N  T O  G E T  
I N V O L V E D

3 6 2 8 2  When ordering stamps for your clothes
don't forget to use our code:
at the checkout to give us 15% commission
on your order

P E N D I N G  

T A 1 1 6 F Q  


